
 
 
 

VOLKSWAGEN DEALERSHIP COMMUNICATION 
          

To:  Service Manager – Service Director   Name 

  Title 

Subject: ODIS Service Takata Airbag Recall Hotfix**Resolved**  Department 

   

   

  Date: 06.16.17 

Colleagues, 

On May 26th, 2017 we notified you concerning an issue with performing the Takata Airbag Recall using 
ODIS Diagnostic Content version 2.34.2. At that time, we provided you a Hotfix as a temporary 
workaround. We are glad to inform you this issue has been resolved. Please update all of your ODIS 
diagnostic devices to ODIS Diagnostic Content version 2.34.3. Once you update your diagnostic devices, 
please delete any saved copies of the Hotfix and ensure it’s no longer installed in ODIS Service. Please 
refer to Service Information document VOS-17-18 Takata Airbag Hotfix Installation Instructions 
Section 5.0 to verify the Hotfix is removed from ODIS Service. 

 

Thank you. 
 
 
           
Todd Nurnberger    Frank Deluca 
Manager – Workshop Technology   Team Leader – Diagnostic Software Support (DTSS) 

 


